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PRODUCT OBSOLESCENCE ANNOUNCEMENT  
   
Marathon Special Products (MSP) is announcing a product obsolescence for the 100 and 200 Amp Class T 
Fuse Holder rated for 600 volts. These products will affectively be discontinued January 31, 2020. New orders 
will not be accepted for these products after this date.  
 
 
MSP does have a direct replacement for these obsoleted products.  The newer models displacing  these include 
the added benefits of:  

• Modular pole design for versatility  
• Barriers for additional protection from incidental contact 
• Snap-on covers available for dead-front protection  
• Overall 15% weight reduction ( 3-pole version)  
• Maintains the same mounting holes for each respective version (100/200A) 
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New T-Class Datasheets can be found using these links: 

 
• M6T100AxB:  https://www.marathonsp.com/pdf/datasheets/M6T100AXB.pdf 

 
• M6T200AXB:  https://www.marathonsp.com/pdf/datasheets/M6T200AXB.pdf 

 
Obsolete (Old) T Class 

 
6T100A1B 

 
6T100A3B 

 
6T200A1B 

 
6T200A3B 

 
Replacement (New) T-Class 

 
M6T100A1B 

 
M6T100A3B 

 
M6T200A3B 

 
M6T200A3B 

https://www.marathonsp.com/pdf/datasheets/M6T100AXB.pdf
https://www.marathonsp.com/pdf/datasheets/M6T200AXB.pdf


Feel free to email or contact me with any questions about this change. 

Thank you, 

 

Zachary Yeckley 
Technical Marketing Specialist, Marathon Special Products  
Zach.yeckley@regalbeloit.com 
Office: 419-373-4213 
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